
2022 Indiana State Championships 

 

The Hawthorn Lake Homeowners Association welcomes you to the 73rd running of the Indiana State 

Waterski Championships sponsored by L.D. Smith Plumbing. 

Parking:  There will be limited parking around the dam area to those who arrive prior to the tournament 

start.  For safety reasons, once the tournament is underway we ask that there be no vehicular traffic 

during the event.  Other parking areas include the grassed area west of the spillway bridge and along the 

paved road between the entry and starting dock.  

Gear Transportation:  We are unable to provide gear transportation so please come prepared to 

transport your tents, chairs and ski gear. 

Awards:  Awards be presented throughout the tournament. 

Running Order:  The Unofficial Running Order has been posted.  Please see IWSA Social Media. 

Shirts:  There will be a limited number of Tee Shirts available first come first served. 

Banquet:  Our friends at Kodiak Lake will be hosting the 2022 State Tournament Banquet at their site 

following the tournament.  7637 E County Rd 600 N, Coatesville, IN 46121.  Banquet  tickets will be sold 

on site for $10.00/person.  We ask that you help us prepare for the banquet by emailing Kati 

McCullough at katikodiak@gmail.com  with the number of people from your party that you expect to 

attend the banquet. 

Pickleball Tournament:  Yes, there will be a pickleball tournament going down under the lights following 

the banquet.  We will be accepting two person team signups during the ski tournament.  Bring you’re a 

game! 
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